
September 15, 2020 

THE PUBLIC HEARING AND MEETING OF THE VILLAGE OF EDEN PLANNING COMMISSION:  

1. CALL OF MEETING TO ORDER  

The regular meeting of the Village of Eden Board was called to order by President Cory St Mary.   

Present were Cory St Mary, Jay Baumhardt, Joe Preston, Kari Schlefke, Owen Gellings, Shae 

Stahl, Ed Costello, Kevin Goebel, Todd Gitter, Gene Eggert, Bob Goebel, Darryl Duehring, Tom 

Strebe, and John Birschbach.  

Pledge of Allegiance was said.  

Roll Call was taken.  

2.  New Business 

A discussion was had about Gene Eggert’s/St. Mary apartment development. A motion was 

made by Bob Goebel and seconded by Darryl Duehring to recommend approving the CSM as 

presented. Motion Carried. 

No action was taken on the rezoning of lot 2 proposed CSM for the Gene Eggert/ St. Mary’s 

apartment development. The current zoning of the property is Business and the proposed CSM 

fits within the zoning guidelines. 

8.Adjourn  

A motion was made by Tom Strebe and seconded by Darryl Duehring to Adjourn the meeting. 

Motion Carried.  

Respectfully submitted,  

Kari Schlefke  

Clerk/Treasurer  

  

 


